Urge Gov. Sununu to sign the medical cannabis

home cultivation bill

The number for Gov. Sununu’s office is 603-271-2121. Your call may be answered by a staff
member, or it may go to voicemail so you can leave a brief message. Please be polite, concise, and
respectful, and always remember, we are trying to persuade the governor, not alienate him.

Thank you for helping to make history!

Call script:

Hello, my name is ,and | live in . I'm calling to strongly encourage the governor
to sign HB 364, which would allow registered patients and caregivers to discreetly and securely grow
their own limited supply of cannabis. This bill is critically important for patients who are trying to stay
off opioids but have trouble affording medical cannabis from dispensaries. There is no reason this
shouldn’t be allowed, especially here in the “Live Free or Die” State. Thank you for your time.
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